Fluoride is not an approved drug

Comparing fluoride to chlorine is nonsensical since it does not clean or purify our water supply.

Fluoride is the only chemical added to our public water for the purpose of medicating us. It's neither a nutrient nor an approved or regulated drug. Worse, it’s an industrial toxic waste.
Even the Centers for Disease Control and dental associations agree that fluoride works topically, that is, on the surface of your teeth. So, why do we need to be ingesting it. This is like swallowing sunscreen to prevent sunburn.

It is a fact that early in 2012, the Windsor Utilities Commission's chief operating officer, John Stuart, confirmed that the water fluoridation product hydrofluorosilicic acid (HFSA) is indeed an industrial toxic waste of the phosphate fertilizer industry, and yet, it’s a fluoride compound.

However, it has never been tested for safety and is illegal to dump anywhere in the environment, yet it can be dumped in our water supply!
Fluoride is a known thyroid inhibitor. There is overwhelming, solid evidence of its connection to skeletal and dental fluorosis, lowered IQ, Alzheimer’s, bone cancer and hip fractures in the elderly. It also pollutes our environment, affecting many innocent plant and animal species.

There has been a decline in tooth decay everywhere, in fluoridated and in non-fluoridated areas alike, regardless of this outdated practice.

More than 60% of Canada and the majority of the world do not fluoridate their water.

Several countries in Europe have even banned the import of goods made with fluoridated water.

Those who favor ending artificial water fluoridation are not a fringe group. They include 14 Nobel Prize winners, the Green Party of Canada, the Sierra Club, the Council of Canadians, the International Chiropractors Association, UNICEF, the Canadian Association of Physicians for the Environment and many more.
In Ottawa contact: The President: FFO-OLF, rich.hudon@ffo-olf.org - http://ffo-olf.org/ - National Contact: http://cof-cof.ca/
To help us with our public awareness campaign, please donate to the cause. To make your financial contribution to Fluoridation-Free Ottawa send an email to rich.hudon@ffo-olf.org for details. Any amount will help or $5, $10, $20, $50, $100 or more.
Receipts for business purposes issued on request. Tax receipts not available: we can not get charitable status for tax purposes.
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